CITY OF AMARILLO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on the 8™ day of October 2012, at
5:30 p.m. there may be a quorum of the City Commission to attend the
Downtown Traffic and Circulation Study Findings and Wayfinding
Design Public Meeting at the Globe News Center for the Performing
Arts Education Room, 500 S. Buchanan Street.

Posted this 5™ day of October 2012.



COME ON DOWN TO

D1seuss Downtown

Come Hear About and Give Us Your Input On
Downtown Tratfic and Circulation Study
Findings and Wayfinding Design

Monday, October 8, 5:30 p.m.
Globe News Center for the Performing Arts
Education Room
500 S. Buchanan St.

For more information, contact Melissa Dailey at Downtown Amarillo, Inc.

806.372.3500  melissa@downtownamarillo.com




